
Untitled 
From: Richard Orser [e-mail address redacted][mailto:rorser@gmail.com] On Behalf Of 

Richard Orser
 
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2011 11:08 PM
 
To: SatelliteOffices
 
Subject: USPTO satellite office.
 

It certainly would seem to me that Silicon Valley (San Jose area) is the obvious 

choice for a satellite office.
 

~~~Richard Orser___
 
[address redacted] Santa Cruz, CA 95065-9616 


Santa Cruz, California
 
[e-mail address redacted]
 
[phone redacted]
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